
 

 

2019 SPLC Houston Area Retirees Luncheon:  Summary Note 

 

Ladies & Gentlemen, 

It appeared that everyone really enjoyed our event this year.  We broke our record for 
attendance with 99 Retirees & 7 active SPLC folks attending. 

It was really nice that we had so many first time attendees.  If our ‘snow birds’ had been able to 
attend and it hadn’t rained, we’d have had another 30 or so folks with us. Please, let’s continue 
to let folks know about our annual event.  It appears there are still a lot of folks in the Houston 
area who don’t know we do this. 

Thanks SO MUCH to Shell Pipe for funding the event and their help in managing it; and, for 
letting us be a part of the 100 Year Anniversary Celebration of SPLC’s life.  Thanks too for the 
gifts. 

Thanks also to Wade Cothran for the help taking pictures.  I hope to have those posted on the 
SPLC-R website sometime in the middle of July.  I also understand there will be pictures in an 
upcoming Go-Devil. 

Next year we plan to get back to the FIRST WEDNESDAY IN MARCH.  We’re going to forego 
trying to do a picnic in the future.  We’re a bit too mature for those anyway. 

MARCH 4th, 2020 

Lord willing, I’ll be sending out email invites in mid-January.  If you haven’t seen something by 
early February, give me a shout. 

If your email address changes please let me know.  Email is the only communication tool we 
use.  Use dankite3@gmail.com to contact me.  Please, DO NOT USE TEXTS to communicate.  
I can't manage our event attendance records using texts. 

Finally, Wiley got the funds needed to keep the SPLC-R website running for another year.  
Thanks for your donations! 

Have a Blessed year!   

Take Care & God Bless, Dan 
713.493.9578 
\0  
 >)  
/0 
Am I Serving the Created; or, Creator 
 
 


